
 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday, 3 September 2024 

  

 

Unions have notified us of more planned industrial action across all sites: 

• 5am to 6am this Friday (6 September) 

• 5am to 6am next Monday (9 September) 

Our site leaders are currently preparing for today's stoppage, which is planned for 5pm to 

6pm.  

 

As previously advised, the impact on production from today's industrial action is expected 

to range from 1.5 hours to 10 hours, depending on each site's circumstances. 

 

The company is meeting with union representatives tomorrow. We initiated plans for these 

talks last Wednesday – ahead of the latest two strike notifications. 

 

Best regards   

 

IAN DAVIES  

General Manager Cane Supply and Grower Relations  
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